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Dear Parents,                                                                                                                              

 

 

Next term, Year 6 will be continuing to study Natural Disasters. The children have been really 

engaged by this topic and we are pleased to be able to offer them the opportunity to attend an 

Emergency! Earthquakes and Volcanoes Show at London’s Natural History Museum. 

We will investigate geological forces from deep within the Earth using interactive 

demonstrations before making a real earthquake and pouring lava. The children will then have to 

put their new skills and knowledge to the test and try to save a town from catastrophe. 

Our trip will take place on Friday 29th November, we will leave school at 08.30 am and return 

at approx. 4.30pm. 

We believe that this will be an extremely worthwhile and inspiring trip for the children where 

they will get to experience a truly unique learning environment and develop a greater 

understanding of our natural world. To cover the cost of this trip we are asking for a 

contribution of £8 per child. Please complete the attached slip to indicate your permission for 

your child to go on the trip. 

The permission slip needs to be returned to the school office by Friday 8th November along 

with the contribution. Further details about the trip will be sent nearer to the time but if you have 

any queries or concerns regarding this visit please do come and see us. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Bedwin and Mrs Livesey 

mailto:headteacher@southavenue.kent.sch.uk


 
 

                               
 

 

Year 6 Trip to The Natural History Museum Friday 29th November 2019 

 

Name of child 

¨ I agree to my child going on the trip to the Natural History Museum and I have enclosed the 

contribution of £8.00  

¨ I do not want my child to take part in this trip. 

¨ My child is in receipt of free school meals and will require a packed lunch. 

Signed (Parent/Carer) 

Please return this form to the office by 8th November 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

                               
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


